
 









This is the third and final step to permanently change the traffic pattern on Bush River Road to allow for future 
improvements to the I-26/I-20/I-126 interchange. This is a significant milestone for the Carolina Crossroads 
Project.

Exiting to Bush River Road from I-26 westbound

Drivers traveling from I-26 westbound to Bush River Road will use the new Colonial Life Boulevard exit 
from the right lane on I-126 westbound just past St. Andrews Road.
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